
Hensley Legal Group Hosts Backpacks 4 Good Giveaway in Evansville to Benefit Students 
  
Hensley Legal Group is hosting a Backpacks 4 Good giveaway in Evansville to benefit local students in need. 
 
12,000 Fully Stocked Backpacks Given Out This Year 
Backpacks 4 Good provides backpacks and school supplies completely free of charge to children 
throughout Indiana.   
 
HLG plans to give out 12,000 fully stocked backpacks this year, adding up to a total of 43,400 backpacks 
distributed since 2021.  Each backpack contains essential items for the classroom, including: 
 

Two pocket folders 
Classic no. 2 pencils 
Pencil sharpener 
Pencil pouch 
Crayons 
Glue stick 
5″ scissors 
Water bottle 

 
Evansville Drive-Thru Open to Everyone 
Backpacks 4 Good has already donated 5,000 backpacks directly to Indianapolis Public Schools this 
summer, along with thousands more at drive-thru events in Greenwood and Fishers.  Hensley is now 
reaching out to students in the Evansville area with another drive-thru on the following date: 
 

Tuesday, July 30, 2024 
12:00 P.M. – 2:00 P.M. CST 
LINCOLN SCHOOL 
635 Lincoln Ave.  
Evansville, IN  47713 

 
In preparing for the Evansville event, Hensley has received invaluable support from a number of generous 
partners, including: 
 

Black Nurses of Evansville 
Lincoln School 
Navis Pack & Ship 
Our Times 
WEOA 98.5 FM 

  
HLG Founder John Hensley created Backpacks 4 Good three years ago to lend a helping hand to Hoosiers 
struggling to raise young kids in a tightening economy.  He hopes that as many parents as possible can take 
advantage of this opportunity so that they can spare themselves the expense of purchasing these materials 
on their own.   
 
“Every child deserves a chance to succeed,” said John, “and we want to give them the tools to do it.” 
 
HLG’s Commitment to Serving the Community 



Further information about Backpacks 4 Good can be found at https://hensleylegal.com/our-team/hensley-
cares/backpacks-4-good/. 
   
Hensley Legal Group has been committed to serving the community since the firm first opened its doors 
in 1998. 
 
To learn more about Backpacks 4 Good, as well as HLG’s other endeavors, please contact Ryan Kreicker, 
Hensley’s Director of IT & Internet Marketing, at (317) 222- 3963 or at ryan.kreicker@hirehensley.com. 
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